
 
Newsletter (11) Friday 5th July 2024 

 

 
This week we were focusing on wisdom - firstly how this differs from being clever and secondly how Jesus taught about 
being wise through the story of the wise and foolish builders. 
 
In our reflection time together this week, the children reflected on when they felt they had been wise and when they 
felt they had been foolish. Ruby’s Jacob D said “I was foolish yesterday by wasting money on something I will never 
really use” and Layla shared “I was wise by stopping rehearsing at my dance class when I hurt my ankle”. 

 
Diamond 
Grace for your fantastic hard work in Maths this week, where you have been working hard to practice a mixture of 
addition and subtraction within 10. You have used a variety of strategies to help you and are recalling number facts 
with more speed.  Well done!  
Abigail for your brilliant effort in writing this week, where you have been working hard on your stamina. You wrote a 
fantastic description of what you see, smell, touch, taste and hear in Summer! Well done! 
 
Emerald 
Jackson for his fantastic work this week all about 'The Day the Crayons Quit'. Well done, Jackson! 
Aiyla for her brilliant focus in English this week. Aiyla wrote some fantastic, detailed sentences.  
 
Ruby 
Evelyn for working really hard this week in Maths, using tenths and hundredths to make a whole and comparing and 
ordering decimals - well done Evelyn! 
Rupert for using his great inference skills during our whole class reading sessions, unpicking the text to infer meaning 
of some tricky sentences - well done Rupert! 
 
Topaz 
Chloe for being really helpful with making props this week for our production. Chloe needed little direction, was really 
creative and supported her fellow classmates. 
Iesha for working really hard to learn her lines for the production. Iesha is not 100% comfortable standing up on stage 
and delivering lines but is showing great determination and resilience. Well done Iesha! 



 
Congratulations go to Nelly, Jack, Abigail, Harvey Stb, Ada, Chloe, Jacob and Florence from Diamond Class for achieving 
their Gold Templecombe Token certificate this week.  
 
Outside of School Achievements: 
Congratulations to: 

➢ Iesha from Topaz Class and “Tangle” for raising £150 for the Bond Cancer Research Trust by “Cantering for a 
Cure”. 

A big well done to all of you! 
If your child achieves an award, medal or trophy through participating in an outside-of-school club or activity, we would love to 
hear about it and congratulate them at our weekly Friday worship.  Please bring certificates etc to the school office. 

 

 
Diamond Class Trip 
Diamond Class had a fantastic time at Twinnies Petting Farm yesterday. We had the opportunity to learn about 
different farm animals. We enjoyed walking alpacas and ponies, grooming donkeys and ponies, feeding guinea pigs 
and rabbits and petting lambs, piglets and goats. We had so much fun!  
 

     
 

 
ParentMail – Topaz Class   
Please visit the Parentmail App to book for the Year 6 trip as well as tickets for the Yr5/6 End of Year Production of 
“Pirates and the Curry Bean”.   Please click on “Payment” and “Shop” to access the details – for Production tickets, 
families are allocated 2 tickets per show and you will be asked to provide consent for filming too.  To request more 
than two tickets, please email enquiries@at.bwmat.org and any spares will be allocated on a first come, first served 
basis.   If you haven’t yet registered on the App or have any queries, please contact the school office. A reminder that 
if you have booked a hot meal for trip days, you’ll need to change it to a school packed lunch or cancel it and provide 
a packed lunch from home. 
 
Class/Leavers Photos 
The Class photos are available to view and purchase at the following links: 

mailto:enquiries@at.bwmat.org


https://htmp.st/ATPS24-Diamond https://htmp.st/ATPS24-Emerald 

https://htmp.st/ATPS24-Ruby https://htmp.st/ATPS24-Topaz 

Tempest offer a free “deliver to school” option that is open for approximately 14 days, alternatively, home delivery is 
available at a cost of £5 postage and packing.  If you need assistance or have any questions regarding placing an order, 
please call 01736 751555 (option 3) or click on the “contact” button on their website home page (htempest.co.uk) 
where our friendly team will be happy to help. 
 
 

   
Sports Day Postponement 
Although the rain hasn’t been as severe as was predicted we have had some heavy spells last night and throughout 
the day which have made the school field unusable for sports.  We do appreciate your understanding with the 
postponement to the 19th July and hope that you will all still be able to join us on the new date when the timings will 
remain the same:   

Friday 19th July  Years R, 1 and 2  9.15am to 10.45am  

Years 3, 4, 5 and 6  1.30pm to 3.15pm  

  
A reminder that the Summer Fayre is still taking place but spread across the school and village halls, the library area 
and the playground shelter for the BBQ.  

 
Summer Fayre 
At the Fayre, tokens will be needed for the games stalls but please do bring some cash too for the BBQ, café and any 
outside stalls.  

  
 
We hope you all have a great weekend.  

Mr Webb 
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DIARY DATES - 2023/24 Academic Year 
 

If text is highlighted in green this is a change / addition to the diary dates 
 

JULY:  
Friday 5th   PTFA Summer Fayre 
Monday 15th  PTFA Bags2School collection – donations at lower playground gate by 9am 
Tuesday 16th  1.15pm Yr5/6 Production to parents 
 PTFA Movie ‘n’ Munch – booking forms to follow 
Wednesday 17th  6pm Yr5/6 Production to parents 
Friday 19th  School Sports Event   

Monday 22nd  Yr6 Trip to Longleat 
Tuesday 23rd Whole School Fun Day 
Wednesday 24th   9.05am End of Term Awards (pupils only)    /   2pm  Leavers Service in school 

3pm     School Closes for the Summer Break 
 

Please note: all activities/events mentioned above are subject to postponement or cancellation at 
short notice in line with any change in Government guidelines/internal school staffing pressures. 

 
 

 

 
 

 


